
10th January 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Happy New Year, we hope you all had a good Christmas holiday and enjoyed the time off school. The spring term has got off 
to a good start and the children have been working hard on their learning. 
 
Class letters 
You should have received a letter today from your child’s class teacher and a curriculum map. This information tells you what 
your child will be learning about and also important information about the term ahead. 
 
Homework 
Well done to the children who always do their homework. We are always amazed at the quality of the work that is sent in and 
can see the impact that regular reading and mathematics homework has on pupils’ performance in school. Unfortunately, 
there are some children who do not complete their homework regularly and are also not reading at home. As we enter a new 
year, we want all our children to get into regular homework habits and reading every day at home. This will make a huge         
difference to their learning. A letter has been emailed to all parents today that outlines the benefits of homework and makes 
clear the homework your child should be doing every week. 
 
Site safety 
A reminder that no pedestrians should be using the vehicle gate to access the school site. Please use the pedestrian footbridge 
which is a few metres away. This is to keep pedestrians safe and to allow vehicles to enter and exit the site safely.  
 
Car Park 
The school car park should not be used by parents without permission. Parents collecting their children from after school club 
can continue to use the car park as the school is much quieter at this time. 
 
Parenting Programme 
Katie Swinburn our Home School Link worker alongside Karen Ariss from Adult Education at Abingdon and Witney College will 
be running a free 10-week nurturing programme for parents. It is a fantastic course that supports parents in building                   
emotional health for the whole family. It can help provide strategies to understand, recognise and regulate children’s                      
behaviour at home. You are more than welcome to come along to the first session before deciding if you want to attend the 
whole course. 
  
The course will run from the 25th of February to the 13th of May every Tuesday (excluding the Easter Holidays) at 12.30pm to 
2.30pm at Brookside School . Tea, coffee, and biscuits will be available. Please email familylinks@brookside.oxon.sch.uk to 
book your place or ask any further questions. 
 
Music Lessons at Brookside 
We would like to see more children taking up a musical instrument. Please see the advert for guitar, violin and viola lessons at 
the end of this newsletter. Click here for more details. 
 
We also have Rock Steady at Brookside every Friday morning. Please contact the school office if you would like your child to 
take part. 
 
A visit from Perform 
KS1 were very pleased to receive a visit from Perform, a drama group,  on Wednesday. The children had a wonderful time 
exploring the theme of Under The Sea and using drama to help develop their confidence, concentration and social skills. This 
was a great start to our new topic and has helped fuel the children's creative juices for their poetry writing. 
 
Perform run regular weekly classes on Wednesday afternoons in the West Bicester Community Centre and they are offering a 
special introductory discount to all parents of Brookside Primary School if they come along for a free trial session before the 
end of February. Please see the details on the flyer at the end of the newsletter. 
 
Flu vaccinations 
If your child did not have a flu vaccination before Christmas it is not too late to get them vaccinated against Flu. Remember 
that by vaccinating your child, you are not just helping to protect them, but you are also helping to protect your friends and 
family, too, some of whom could be at a greater risk from flu. If your child is vaccinated it will reduce the chance of others 
“catching” flu from them. 
 

If your child hasn’t been vaccinated and you would like to arrange an appointment, please see below how you 
can do this. If you have already completed a vaccination Consent Form but your child has not yet had their                      
vaccination please go to the `Parent and Carers` area of  the Oxford Health website, to arrange a clinic booking.  To be able 
to book an appointment you will need the unique booking reference that you received via email when you submitted the            
consent Form. This email will be from school.immunisations@nhs.net and may have gone direct to your junk folder. 
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If you have not completed a Consent Form please go to the `Parent and Carers` area of the website, where you will be 
able to access both the Consent Form and the school code you will need to complete the Form.  Once you have submitted the 
Consent Form, you will receive an email from school.immunisations@nhs.net   which will include your unique booking                    
reference and a link for you to book the clinic appointment.  
If you have any queries please email immunisationteam@oxfordhealth.nhs.uk   and include your Childs name, DOB and the 
school they attend.  Oxfordshire School Aged Immunisation Team Website address- 
https://www.oxfordhealth.nhs.uk/imms 
 
Diary Dates 
Half Term - Monday 17th  - Friday 21st February  2025 
End of Term - Friday 4th April 2025 
 
Best wishes,  
Mr Cornell and the staff of Brookside 
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